
From: Rose Foley
To: Senate Finance Committee; Doniece Gott
Cc: Liz Harpold
Subject: FW: SB 55
Date: Wednesday, April 09, 2025 1:09:47 PM

More testimony for SB 55, please.

Rose Foley
(907) 465-1729

-----Original Message-----
From: Barbara Schneider <Barbara.Schneider@akleg.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 1:03 PM
To: Rose Foley <Rose.Foley@akleg.gov>
Subject: FW: SB 55

-----Original Message-----
From: Dawn Barron <dxbarron@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 6:10 PM
To: Sen. Bert Stedman <Sen.Bert.Stedman@akleg.gov>
Subject: SB 55

Good evening,

I’ve just learned about the proposed supplemental benefits bill, and I’m writing in support. My husband receives this
annuity through his position with the state. It is one of the primary benefits that drew us to Alaska and keeps us here
long-term. I am a teacher, and as you know, we need far better retirement options. Expanding this legislation to
include teachers would benefit not only me, but also future teacher recruitment and retention across the state.
Thanks for your time.

Dawn Barron

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:Rose.Foley@akleg.gov
mailto:Finance.Committee@akleg.gov
mailto:Doniece.Gott@akleg.gov
mailto:Liz.Harpold@akleg.gov

